
1971/7 

THE TAKEOVER PANEL 
 
 

 

Mr. T. Peter Lee has been seconded from Herbert Oppenheimer, Nathan 

& Vandyk, to take up the appointment of Secretary to the Panel on Take-overs and 

Mergers with effect from 2nd August 1971 in succession to Mr. A. R. Beevor whose 

appointment terminates at the end of July. The appointment will be for two years 

during which time Mr. Lee will sever his connection with his firm. Mr. Beevor, who 

has been Secretary since August 1969, during which time he has given exceptional 

service to the Panel, will return to his partnership in Ashurst Morris Crisp & Co. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

13th July 1971. 


